
 

Dear Parent, 

 I PUC results will be displayed on the Notice board on 31st March 2017 at 11am. 

Students Promoted to II PUC have to pay the annual fee by DD( Demand Draft ) in favour of "SINDHI COLLEGE" 

before 5th May 2017or through online and furnish the UTR number to the Accounts Office and Obtain the fee 

Receipt. For further details contact Accounts office. 

 

Note: CASH NOT ACCEPTED. 

COLLEGE RE-OPEN ON 8TH MAY 2017 

 

PRINCIPAL 

SINDHI PU COLLEGE 


